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Friday 6th October 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It has been a great week. Yet again, the children have wowed us with their learning behaviours and have been eager 

and engaged! 

Curriculum 

This week, our focus has turned to multiplication in Maths. The children have been learning about multiplying 4-digit 

numbers by 2-digit numbers, it’s really important the children feel confident in this method of short multiplication. In 

English, we have started looking at non-chronological reports with a focus on parenthesis and in Science we delved 

into the world of micro-organisms! The children also enjoyed papier mâché in Art and learning about Ancient Greek 

theatre in History.  

Jays Class Assembly-Friday 6th October 

Thank you to everyone who attended Jays class assembly this week. The children did an amazing job! Next week is 

Kestrels Class Assembly, we look forward to seeing lots of you there. 

Mask-making resources 

Next week, the children will begin to decorate their Greek Masks that we have been working on in Art. We will have 

lots of resources available at school however, the children are welcome to bring in any additional resources from home 

too. 

This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Stanley-For amazing teamwork skills when creating a papier mâché mask in Art. 

Spencer-For always rising to a challenge and pushing himself, particularly in Maths. 

Lily-Rose-For showing amazing resilience in lessons she finds tricky. 

Jays 

Roseanne-For making positive contributions to class discussions. 

Sienna-For excellent learning behaviours in all subjects. 

Jasmine-For an excellent start to her non-chronological report on the yellow spotted lizard. 

Kestrels 

Leon-For showing lovely manners and kindness around the school. 

Jessica-For brilliant independent work in Art creating a papier mâché mask. 

. 

 

Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 
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Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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